
 

 

From: Lancaster, Robert [mailto:Robert.Lancaster@bexley.gov.uk]  

Sent: 18 July 2018 12:21 
To: Manston Airport 

Cc: Able, Martin 
Subject: RE: TR020002 - Manston Airport - Request for Adequacy of Consultation Representation 

(resubmission) 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
On behalf of the London Borough of Bexley, we have no concerns with the pre-application 
process in relation to this application. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Robert Lancaster 
Head of Development Management 
Regeneration and Growth 
LB Bexley 
020 3045 3342 
 


